
It’s Potty Time! 

Hello BLPS Families, 

This is a friendly reminder that school is right around the corner, 

and your child needs to be fully potty trained to join their classmates in 

the Owl class.  This means your child is able to tell the teachers when 

they need to use the potty, can spend the day in underwear, and are 

regularly accident free.  There are only a few weeks till school starts, 

so keep working on it!  Here are some tips that will help your child have 

an easier time using the potty at school: 

- Begin using the adult potty at home instead of a potty chair.  

Use a stool if necessary!  The big potties can be scary if they 

are still using a training chair at home and they’ll be more 

comfortable if you are the one helping them get used to it. 

-  Help your child use the potty without removing all their 

clothing.  Leaving their shoes on with 

pants and underwear around their 

ankles would be very helpful! 

- Help your child learn to wipe their 

bottoms.  Always have your child wipe 

first before you check and make sure 

they are clean.   

- Encourage your child to pull up their 

own underwear and pants when they are 

finished using the potty. 

- Let your child use the potty in public. 

He will become more comfortable with a potty that isn’t at home. 

 

We are so excited for the school year to begin!  See you soon! 


